MVUCC Meeting - 11-19-2019

Meeting called to order by Gary Earl at 10:15 A.M.

Discussion and update about Omega Rail and obtaining permits. There will be a yearly fee going forward for all crossings. Omega requested all previous records from True Leap wanting to know about all crossings going back 30-40 years. The fear is that Omega will start a yearly fee going forward for all crossings.  

Construction Updates

True Lead - Harrett subdivision, will start Jackpot this next year in town

PMT - Short line extension in Twin Falls, still a lot going on with Idaho Power, checking on several requested service drops, 2019 ACAM build west of Paul currently and hoping to finish by the first of December. Grateful the weather had held off this long.

Idaho Power - Service request for south of the interstate on the west side, Armed Forces looking to put a location there, ITD holding for this location currently,   

ITD - Project on HWY 30, east of Hansen, three projects on HWY 93 from Hollister to Twin Falls

Next Meeting will be the 17th of December. Gary will get a meeting invite out. There will be further discussion about the MVUCC and meetings going forward.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:35.
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